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Press Release: Customized Training for 100 Bhutanese young
entrepreneurs at the Entrepreneurship Development Institute of India,
Ahmedabad

The first batch of 25 Bhutanese young entrepreneurs is proceeding for a
four week customised training at the prestigious Entrepreneurship Development
Institute of India (EDII), Ahmedabad. This would be the first of the four batches to
undergo training in ‘New Enterprise Creation and Skill Up-gradation Programme
for Bhutanese Youth on Impact Enterprises’ under India’s flagship capacity
building programme — Indian Technical and Economic Cooperation (ITEC).

2. At the request of the Royal Government of Bhutan, a total of 100
entrepreneurs would attend this programme. The course has been customised to
meet the requirement of Bhutanese entrepreneurs for enhanced efficiency and
incorporation of new methodologies.

3. An interactive pre-departure orientation and familiarisation session was
organised by Embassy of India, Thimphu in collaboration with Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and Department of Small and Cottage Industry on 16th September, 2022.
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